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20/03/2020  19:58:032020/0928/P OBJ The proposed building is out of keeping with the tone of the conservation area, in terms of its design and also 

its size, dwarfing all surrounding buildings, which would adversely affect their amenity by overshadowing them 

and reducing their access to daylight.

The scope of the construction is such as to cause extended loss of amenity to the neighbourhood through 

works traffic causing congestion and fumes, and through noise and dust continuing for an unacceptably long 

period.

22/03/2020  13:33:062020/0928/P PETITNOBJ

E

This proposal is terrible the disruption to the surrounding area will be enormous. There is nothing wrong with 

the existing building and does not represent a danger so should not be demolished. Further more 7 stories is 

too haig compared to the surrounding buildings. Please do not allow this to go ahead.

22/03/2020  08:48:432020/0928/P COMMNT We implore you not to go ahead with this planning application. 

We have lived in this neighbourhood for over 30 years on and off and now live right near this building that you 

are thinking of allowing to be demolished. It is in sound order. It's not like it is in terrible condition and needs to 

be torn down. 

The terrible disruption this would cause in daily life for the neighbourhood is not worth it to the community - 

only to the person who owns the new building at the detriment of the residents in our neighbourhood.

Please don't allow this to go ahead.
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